
Today’s Meeting

Club Assembly
“Mid-Year Reports, and Review 

and Assessment”

From the President

Thank you for the opportunity to serve you as club 
president this year. It has been a singular pleasure 
to work with each of you. You really inspire me with 
your enthusiasm. Rotary is such a great organization: 
Where else can you have so much fun helping so 
many people? I hope this year has been as personally 
rewarding for you, also. Today is our first meeting 
after the half-way point in the 2007-2008 term. It will 
be a time for the board to report to the club regarding 
the status of projects and to discuss with the club 
plans for the remainder of the term. It also will be an 
opportunity to hear what the board needs to do to 
serve you and to help make your experience in Rotary 
as rewarding as possible.  Thank you.

Sharing Rotary, 
Scott Mills

January 8, 2008            Paul Sawtell & David Coyle 

Upcoming 
Speakers

• Jan 15 2008
	 John Gillis, Director Office for 
	V ictims of Crime
	 “The Rights of Victims of Crimes”

• Jan 22 2008
	 Chuck Rosenberg, U.S. Attorney

• Jan 29 2008
	 Gerald Connolly
	 “The State of the County”

Happy 2008!!

Announcements

Congratulations to the officers and board 
members for the 2008-2009 Rotary year!
	
	 • P resident.............. Lois Wilson
	 • Vice President...... Paul Frank
	 • Secretary............... Glenn Yarborough, Jr.
	 • Treasurer................ Jamie Bleakley
	 • Past President...... Scott Mills
	 • Board Members	 Darren Ewing
		  Kathy Martin
		  Carmen Martinez
		S  cott Monett
		T  im Morahan

Last Meeting 

Our last meeting of 2007 was the Club Annual 
Meeting & Election. To celebrate the holidays 
we enjoyed our Annual Rotary “White Elephant/
Yankee Swap/Festivus Gift Exchange.” The 
highlight gift was a seasonal tee shirt of Santa Claus 
just doing his job.  It was received by Bob Koenig. 

Happy Talk
Everyone was happy and looking forward to the 
holidays!


